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A few of us sisters met together on 11 Feb 2017 for a gathering of sharing. First of all we sang "Let there
be Peace On Earth". Then in turn we spoke about our relationships with our Mothers and Grandmothers
and how they have influenced our lives. We felt so close to them!

Afterwards, Yuka, one of our Japanese sisters demonstrated to us a typical Japanese meal called ‘Parent
and child’ - it consisted of chicken and eggs.

It was so tasty. It was a cosy get-together, and for us to get to know one another a bit better.
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